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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2296 re-creates the Red River Boundary Commission. The Commission is directed to confer 

and act in conjunction with representatives from Texas to evaluate the methods and other 

information used to establish the Texas boundary in the Texoma area as well as determine the 

location of the south bank of the Red River as located and marked by the US Army Corps of 

Engineers. Additionally, the Commission is charged with redrawing the boundary with Texas on 

any real property for which the Army Corps of Engineers was granted an easement for 

construction and operation of a water pipeline in the Texoma area. The commission is required to 

report findings and recommendations no later than January 15, 2022, and issue a final report no 

later than January 30, 2025. 
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